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Next Meeting : Royal Oak, Thursday 19th November 

Details of pre-Christmas Meeting on Thursday 17th 

December coming soon! 

Support the 2016 2CVGB National Meeting – make it one of 

the biggest and best – all offers of help welcome – contact 

Matt Damper, matt@matthewdamper.co.uk 



ESCARGOTS DUCK WINS RACE 

The 2015 Fils de Vitesse Duck Race at Farnham Maltings on October 11th was 

won by a South Downs Escargots duck ‘managed’ by Daras Rich, seen below 

sporting the trophy and prize. Also pictured are the Club Clouseau member 

and regular Escargots meeting attender Bob Brotherhood with his box of Milk 

Tray for second place and third placed Graham from Romsey. The twin of 

Daras and Louisa’s duck finished valiantly sixth after overcoming the handicap 

of being energetically thrown into the water some distance upstream by Sue 

Dilley and covered its embarrassment by travelling along most of the course 

upside down. 

 

SOUTH DOWNS ESCARGOTS CONTACT DETAILS 

Maurice and Sue Dilley, : Telephone 01903 267469 or email 

mauricedilley@hotmail.com 


